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Gateway president invited  
to speak about Gateway’s international training 

 
Gateway Technical College President Bryan Albrecht was an invited 

speaker Monday at the 35th Annual Community Colleges for International 

Development (CCID) conference.  

The topic of his presentation was the role Gateway has played to develop 

an automotive diagnostics training program for the college of Ecole Superieure 

de Technologie in Morocco. Gateway, in partnership with Snap-on Tools, Seattle 

Community College and Francis Tuttle Career Center in Okla., has been 

developing an automotive diagnostics training program for the Moroccan college.  

“This opportunity places Gateway and the NC3 partners as a leader in 

workforce training throughout the world,” said Albrecht.  “I’m pleased and 

honored to continue to talk about the Gateway story and the need to provide 

opportunities for international partnerships through higher education.” 

The CCID conference held in Orlando, Fla., drew participants from 15 

countries. CID is the organization recognized by the Association for Global 

Education as the leader in international partnerships for students.  

Gateway was recently awarded a second Higher Education Development 

grant to expand its work in Morocco focusing on entrepreneurial education.  



CCID’s stated mission is to “provide opportunities for building global 

relationships that strengthen educational programs, and promote economic 

development.” 

Gateway Technical College collaborates with communities in Kenosha, Racine and Walworth counties to 
ensure economic growth and viability by providing education, training, leadership and technological resources 

to meet the changing needs of students, employers and communities. 
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